
Box Tops for Education 

Over the years Rogers Elementary has earned over $21,000 through the Box 

Tops Program, some years earning over $1,500.  Let’s see if we can make this the 

best year yet and thank you for participating! 

If you have never heard of Box Tops for Education you can learn all about the 

program and create your own account by visiting the Box Tops for Education 

website. There is information there about participating products, Special App 

Offers, Sweepstakes, In Store Offers and more.  If you are familiar with the 

program then you know you can clip Box Tops to turn in to your student’s teacher 

as well as scan your receipt using the Box Tops App for instant credit to our 

account for any qualifying purchases. Shopping online and don’t have a receipt? 

You can still earn points, simply buy Box Tops products online at an eligible retailer 

like Costco, Walmart Grocery, Instacart and more; forward your email receipt to 

receipts@boxtops4education.com from the email account you use for Box Tops; 

and any earned Box Tops will be credited within one business day. 

When creating a Box Tops account use ROGERS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

(School ID: 161029).  

In 2019 Box Tops began to switch to a paperless system.  Families can earn 

cash for our school by scanning their store receipt with the Box Tops mobile app. 

If you discover a traditional Box Tops label which reads “OFFICIAL COUPON” 

and has a picture of a folder and pencil, you can still clip it and send it to school. 

Every valid Box Tops clip is still worth 10¢ for our school. Make sure each one you 

turn in has a clearly visible product acronym and expiration date. 

If you see the new label which reads “NO MORE CLIPPING SCAN YOUR 

RECEIPT”, you can use the new Box Tops app to scan your receipt. The app will find 

participating products purchased at any store and instantly add cash to our 

school’s earnings online. Please note that some Box Tops products are not labeled; 

check the product list for a complete list of participating products. 

https://www.boxtops4education.com/
https://www.boxtops4education.com/
mailto:receipts@boxtops4education.com


 The submission dates for clipped Box Tops are November 1st and March 1st.  

Students may bring any CLIPPED Box Tops to their teachers prior to these dates.  

Box Tops do not need to be attached to collection sheets, but it is helpful if you 

send them in trimmed and if you can take a moment to ensure the expiration date 

has not passed.  Only non-expired Traditional Box Tops are accepted.  

 Thank you for your participation in this fundraising effort! 

 

 


